Monthly Newsletter

June 2023



'Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the footsteps of Jesus.'

We wish our families a happy half term and hope you are all enjoying the wonderful weather. The pupils have worked incredibly hard during the past half term, and we are very happy with the progress they have made. They all deserve a well-earned break!

Friends of St. Oswald's

The Friends are looking for new members to join them and take on some roles. We are very lucky as a school to have their support and the fundraising they do benefits all our pupils here at St. Oswald's. Please contact Diane James via the Friends Facebook page if you are interested in joining.

Weather

The weather at the moment is glorious. Please remember to apply sun lotion every morning before school. Children will also need sun hats and a water bottle.

Parking

A polite reminder for those who park on the school playground at the end of the day. Please reverse into spaces, turn off the ignition and wait for pupils to be escorted to cars before starting moving your vehucles.

Important Dates

Monday 5th June - INSET DAY

Thursday 8^{th} June – World Oceans Day – activities to be completed in classes.

Friday 9th June – Toast will be sold during the morning session in school for 50p a slice. Our Rainbow Run will be held in the afternoon and Y Llais will be selling cakes after school. Proceeds to be shared between The Friends and MacMillan.

Friday 9th June – Greenhill Health and Wellbeing transition morning for year 6 pupils

Monday 12^{th} June – Estyn Inspection. Parents are invited to a meeting in the school hall at 15:45.

14th - 16th June - Year 5 in Cardiff

Monday 19th June - Boys Cricket TBC

Tuesday 20^{th} June – Years 2, 3, and 4 transition event in Greenhill. Details to follow.

Wednesday 28th June - Sports Day followed by our Summer Fete

Friday 7th July - Full transition day for year 6 pupils

Friday 21st July - Last day of the Summer Term.



Penblwydd Hapus i

Little Acorns

Joanna – 4 oed Tallulah – 5 oed

Dosbarth Willow

Cerys – 7 oed Penny – 7 oed

<u>Dosb</u>arth Elm

Wren - 8 oed

Pippa – 8 oed

<u>Dosbarth Sycamore</u> Oscar H– 10 oed

Newyddion Y Criw Cymraeg



Before half term, members of Criw Cymraeg and year 6 thoroughly enjoyed being part of creating a Welsh music video about our area with our cluster schools. We can't wait to share the hit music video with you soon. Diolch yn fawr to David James for lending us his tractor coch especially for the video!

Newyddion Y Llais

Our Rainbow Run will take place on June the 9th. We will be raising money alongside the Friends for school funds and MacMillan Cancer.

Y Llais will be selling toast for 50p a slice in the morning, and we will have a cake sale after school.

We would be very grateful for any donations of bread or cakes after half term.

Our next Y Llais meeting will be after school on Wednesday, 7th June.

Prayer of the Month

Dear God,

Help us to make good choices and guide us not to pollute our oceans but to care for them. Give us hope that we can make our oceans healthier, without plastic or pollution, for generations to come.

Amen

Monthly Attendance

May

Little Acorns - 85.19%

Willow - 86.76%

Elm - 94.44%

Sycamore - 95.19%

Oak - 96.33%



Our Right of the Month

May and June

Article 27
You have the right
to a good
standard of
living.

